
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) -- The Chipper Co. LLC, in cooperation with The 
Central Nebraska Public Power & Irrigation District, will be completing 
a pavement project near The Nautical Rose at Johnson Lake that is 
partially funded by CNPPID Lake Improvement Funds. 
 
For approximately the next three weeks, it is expected that the public 
boat ramp located near The Nautical Rose and Lakeshore Marina will 
be closed in order to complete the concrete paving project. Once 
completed, the newly paved area will greatly contribute and enhance 
public access to the boat ramp and businesses in the area. 
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